
I ,,,, 

{-

L 

CJH/AFT 24th October 1978 

Thank you very much Cor your letter. I was 
delighted to hear Crom you so soon. I hope the 
Archbishop of Canterbury's attendance at Pope John 
Paul's Inaugural Mass helps things a little at your 
end. I happily send two copies oC "Anglican-Roman 
Catholic Consultation on the Ordination of Women to 
the Priesthood". All your bishops will have copies 
Crom the Lambeth ConCerence and a copy was in Cact 
sent to your Primate before the Lambeth ConCerence. 
The Statement is about to be published in the 
ecumenical journal "One in Christ". 

With warm greetings, 

The Revd.Lister Tonge, 
lJ, Wanderers Street, 
P.O.Box 2029, 
Johannesburg, 
South Africa. 
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